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 Company name change and new ASX Code (“WIA”) 
 

Wia Gold Limited (ASX: WIA) (Wia or the Company) (formerly Tanga Resources Limited) is pleased 

to advise that following shareholder approval at the Company’s annual general meeting held on 26 

November 2021, the Company’s name has officially changed with the Australian Securities and 

Investments Commission and is registered for trading under ticker code “WIA” on the Australian 

Securities Exchange, effective as of 6 December 2021.  

The name Wia means “Sun” in Baoulé, one of the major languages in Côte d’Ivoire. The name and 

logo are intended to reflect a new dawn of opportunity for the Company in Côte d’Ivoire.    

The sun also symbolises ‘Life and Energy’ and the warmth of Namibia, the other country in which 

Tanga is actively pursuing exploration success.  

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company’s board of directors.  
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